
 

 

 

Dear Residents and Business Owners,     28/02/2024 

I would like to inform you about the upcoming section of works as part of the Glashaboy Flood 
Relief Scheme, including works for the realignment of the Hazelwood Junction.  

Starting tomorrow morning, Thursday 29th February at 07:00, Sorensen will commence works 
from the junction at Hazelwood/R639, heading East on Hazelwood Road – L-2699, towards 
Brooklodge, shown in BLUE – Fig One. 

To ensure the safety of pedestrians and motorists during these works, a new traffic 
management plan will be implemented from 7am tomorrow morning and will consist of: 

1. Stop/Go operatives located on the R639 on the north and south bound carriageway. As 
shown in RED 

2. A third Stop/Go operative will be positioned on the lower side of the Supervalu entrance 
to manage the traffic flow. As shown in RED 

3. Additionally, to facilitate the safe movement of pedestrians, the existing pedestrian 
access will be temporarily relocated to the area highlighted in YELLOW in the image 
below. 

Due to this new traƯic management layout, it will be necessary to temporarily close the lower 
entrance to Hazelwood Shopping Centre at Bean & Leaf. As shown in ORANGE – Fig One. This 
closure is essential to ensure the safety of all road users and pedestrians and to facilitate the 
smooth flow of traƯic during the works period. 

We will maintain full access to the Hazelwood Shopping Centre via the Supervalu entrance.   

Business will continue as normal for all businesses in the Hazelwood Shopping Centre, where 
there is a fantastic range of businesses and ample parking available. 

Considering the new traffic management system being implemented, we kindly ask you to 
plan your journey accordingly. It is advisable to leave extra time for your commute, especially 
tomorrow morning, as we transition to the new traffic management layout. Alternatively, if 
feasible, please consider using an alternative route to minimise any potential delays.  

 

 



 

Fig One: 

 

 

If you have any questions relating to this area of works, please contact: - 

Elaine Cronin, Sorensen Liaison OƯicer – 086 032 6171 

Sorensen would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused by these works, and we 
appreciate your patience while we are conducting the works in this area. 
Please scan the QR Code for more information on the Glashaboy Flood Relief Scheme. 

  

If you would like to receive updates via Text, you can subscribe to our FREE Text Alert by texting. 

GFRS to 50015 
Kind regards 

 

Sorensen Liaison OƯicer 

086 032 6171 

GFRS@sorensen.ie 
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